
Bolshaw Primary School  

Autumn Term Newsletter 30.9.2022 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

I hope you have all had a good week. The evenings are definitely getting darker, there's a chill 

in the air and Autumn has set in. Few reminders this week.  

Please can I remind you all to park responsibly in the morning and after school during drop off 

and pick up times. Our neighbours across the road from school can often get blocked in. 

Parking on the yellow lines is illegal and dangerous. I would hate for any of you to be reported 

to the police for illegal parking. Even more dangerous is the fact that some children are being 

dropped off straight outside school in the morning with the car still running. I have also 

noticed many families are not crossing the road with Mr Muir, our lollipop man. This is usually 

due to running late and rushing.  Please, please, please be responsible parents and cross the 

road with Mr Muir to teach our children the importance of road safety and don’t just drop 

your child off outside on the road. It’s not worth the risk. 

Thank you to everyone who has signed all the online consent forms. If you haven't managed 

to do this yet, this is a just a gentle reminder to complete this as soon as you can so we can 

collate all the information.  

Thank you to all of you who have already completed our online school questionnaire about 

various aspects of your child’s education and school life. We have extended the deadline until 

Monday 3rd October for those of you who would still like to complete it. Please take a few 

minutes over the weekend to complete the form, as your feedback is vitally important to us.  

The questionnaire can be found on school spider. An analysis of the results will be shared with 

our Senior Leadership, Governing Board and yourselves later this term.  

On Monday I will be sending you all details regarding our first parents / carers meetings  that 

will take place during the last week of this term. This is an opportunity to find out how your 

child has settled into their new class, look through their books and discuss their progress so 

far this term with their teacher. 

Parents / Carers Meetings 

Tuesday 18th October 3.30pm—6.00pm  

Thursday 20th October 3.30pm—6.00pm  

 Children have been fully engrossed in their learning this week and always keen to discuss 

what they have learnt. Today we held our weekly Friday Achievement circles assembly, led by 

our Year 6  Heads and Deputies. It’s always a special time when we come together as a whole 

school to celebrate all our successes at the end of a busy week. 

 Enjoy spending time with your family over the weekend.  

See you all on Monday.  

Miss Brown  

 


